California Republic

4 Leadership Academy

Notice of Non-Discrimination

The California Republic Leadership Academy does not discriminate on the basis of race, color,
national origin, sex, disability, age, or any other legally protected category in its programs and
activities and provides equal access to designated youth groups. The following person(s) has
been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies:

Name and/or Title: Gary Davis, Executive Director
Address: 31731 San Juan Creek Drive, San Juan Capistrano, CA 92675
Telephone No.: (916) 705-9538 or gary.davis@crlaca.org

For further information on notice of non-discrimination, visit
http://wdcrobcolp01.ed.gov/CFAPPS/OCR/contactus.cfim for the address and phone number of
the office that serves your area, or call 1-800-421-3481.

Adopted: June 12, 2023

Amended:
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